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Tuesday 26th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 National Gallery Trip 

Year 6 will be visiting the National Gallery on Wednesday 4th October 2023. We will be 

looking at the painting by Henry Rousseau “Surprised” for our whole school project. We will 

also have the opportunity to see the Take One Picture Exhibition, a celebration of children’s 

art from primary schools across the U.K.  

We will be back in school for 1pm where the children will have their lunch in school as 

normal. They do not need a packed lunch unless they normally have one in school.  

We would really appreciate parent/carer volunteers joining us to help supervise children 

during our trip. Please indicate below if you would like to attend and your child’s teacher 

will confirm with you.  

Please sign and return the permission slip to your child’s teacher by Thursday 28th 

September. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs H Brown 

Head Teacher 

……………………………………………………………..…………………………………………………

… 

Year 6 National Gallery Trip 

 Child’s Name…………….………………………….….………Class   

I give permission for my child to visit the National Gallery         

I can accompany the class on the trip                           

Signed…………………………..…………..……….….…………Parent/Carer 


